
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 3:12 PM 
'Joseph Koren' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Control rising utility rates 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10369-2021 

Joseph Koren We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 
20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: joekoren48=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <joekoren48=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Joseph Koren 
Sent: Sunday, September 5, 2021 9:54 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Control rising utility rates 

Dear Commissioner 

Constantly rising utility rates, along with outrageous property insurance rates and terms, are 
imposing an unreasonable burden upon the senior residents of the state of Florida. We are 
ideally situated to take advantage of low cost natural power generation methods such as 
solar, wind, and tidal current and should not even have fuel surcharges any longer. 
As for storm hardening charges, those should be the utility companies investment in future 
prosperity of the company. No one pays me to protect my property from storm damage. As a 
matter of fact, insurance companies are allowed to penalize me ifl don't. How about giving 
every customer who loses power after a storm a credit for lost service? 

Thank you, 

Joseph Koren 
1509 PIONEER DR 
MELBOURNE FL, 32940-6828 
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